
From: selena reid

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 11:51 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Fwd: Bill #75

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: selena reid

Date: February 15, 2017 at 10:52:23 AM AST
To: "jamiebaillie@bellaliant.com" <iamiebaillie(g>bellaliant.com>
Subject: Fw: Bill #75

From: selena reid

Sent: February 15, 2017 2:22 PM

To: legcoffice(S>novascotia.ca

Cc: legcoffice@novascotia.ca

Subject: Bill #75

I would like to share my opposition to Bill #75. Like all the other bills this government has proclaimed to wage an
attack on unions. This bill also ignores the rights of workers and takes away the opportunity for real changes that
are needed. I work in health care and see first hand that needed support is not there. Instead of support workers
are getting cutbacks and unreasonable workloads. Like teachers we care for the well being of people. We do
what's best with what is given to us to work with. At a time when we need to be heard we are being silenced.
At a time when work environments are experiencing crisis situations/ the government choices not to work with us
but against us.
This needs to stop. Work environments are suffering and becoming unhealthy. The government needs to recognize
the real issues and hear us before the situation becomes worse.

In my career lifetime of almost 15 years / this past year under this government has been trying, exhausting,
stressful and makes me unsure if my job really matters.
Work environments have become dangerous and unhealthy. Workload issues contribute to this . Instead imposing
bills that strip us of our rights and our voices.. we need to be heard and be part of solution that will speak to
improve our work environments and improve long term outcomes for the ones we care for within our work
environments and the public as a whole.

Sent from my iPhone




